
 
 
 
November 27, 2013 
 
 
To: Ken Barish, Planning & Budget Chair 
 Lynda Bell, Graduate Council Chair 
 
 Erica Edwards, CHASS Executive Committee 
 Barry Mishra, SOBA Executive Committee 
 Mike Vanderwood, GSOE Executive Committee 
 Akula Venkatram, BCOE Executive Committee 
 Ameae Walker, SOM Executive Committee  
 Gillian Wilson, CNAS Executive Committee  
 
From: Jose Wudka, Chair 
 Riverside Division 
 
 
RE: Proposed Revised Self-Supporting Graduate Professional Degree Programs 

 
 

I am transmitting for formal review proposed revisions to policies on Self Supporting 
Graduate Degree Programs. In order to facilitate discussion at the January 29, 2014 
meeting of the Academic Council, I ask that you respond by January 9, 2014. This will 
enable Council to convey the Senate’s comments to the Provost by her requested 
deadline.  
 
I realize that the intervening holiday periods make it challenging to accomplish this 
review in the requested time period but hope it will be possible.   
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